Cespedes, Christopher

From: City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission
Sent: Thursday, February 9, 2023 4:33 PM

To: Cespedes, Christopher

Subject: FW: Plow for protected bike lanes

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

From: Adam XXXXX adam@ XXXXX_.com

Sent: Friday, January 27, 2023 10:43 AM

To: City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission < XXXXX @a2gov.org>; XXXXX @a2gov.org
Subject: Plow for protected bike lanes

This message was sent from outside of the City of Ann Arbor. Please do not click links, open attachments, or follow
directions unless you recognize the source of this email and know the content is safe.

Dear members of the Transportation Commission,

In watching your meetings, I've heard mentioned a number of times that the main reason we can’t have protected bike
lanes other than the wide two-way cycle tracks downtown is that the city does not have a plow small enough to clear
them in the winter. | find this interesting, because | live across the street from Las Vegas Park, and yesterday observed
the sidewalk and pathway being cleared by this plow vehicle, which appears to be sufficiently small to clear a bike lane.
You can clearly see the city’s seal on it, so it seems that this is a city vehicle and could presumably be used to clear
protected bike lanes.

(Please find photos attached)
Thanks,

Adam XXXXX (he/his)
4th Ward
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Sent from my iPhone



